
 

 

 

LOCAL PERMISSION SLIP    
 

St. Paul’s Lutheran School is providing all parents and guardians the opportunity to sign a field trip form at 

the beginning of the school year.   By signing this form you agree to give permission for your child to attend 

any school-approved field trip in Kankakee County.   This form is intended to limit the exclusion of students 

attending field trips because a permission slip has not been turned in 24 hours prior to a scheduled field trip.   

Families will continue to be given the details of school-sponsored field trips. 

 

 

   Yes, my child(ren) may attend any St. Paul’s Lutheran School sponsored field trips in 

Kankakee County during the 2025-2026 school year. 

 

   No, I prefer to review the information for each field before granting permission for my 

child(ren) to attend a school-sponsored field trip in Kankakee County during the 2025-2026 

school year. 

 

 

 

    

 Child(ren)’s Name(s) 

 

 

 

   

 Parent’s Signature   
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